
In future use, we strongly recommend that the trigger assembly not 
be adjusted outside the factory by untrained non-Remington person­
nel. 

As a gesture of customer good-wi 11, we are instal I ing a new, 
properly adjusted trigger assembly at no charge. 

Thank you for al lowing us this opportunity to be of service, and we 
trust that our hand I ing meets with your approval. 

Sincere!y, 

Product Service 

DJS:tpp 

Remiu,~ton ,-\nns Company. Inc. 

PPS 02540 


